From: Mark Limbaugh To: Dave Tuthill Date: 9/6/95 Time: 15:13:51 Page 1 of 1

W —
WATER DISTRICT NO. 65 Des'

142 N, Main St
Payette, 1daho 83661
Phone (208) 642-4465

Fax (208) 642-1042
E-muail wdist63a primenet.com

September 6. 1993
Dear Water User:

I am m the process of completing the accounting for the 1994 irigation season. and it has
come 1o my aftention that vou owe for excess storage water use during thar period. If
there is a problem with the accuracy of the amount charged vou. please contact me as soon
as possible. We need to reimburse the companies who put this storage water into the
rental pool for vou last vear. but there are a few of vou who still have balances
outstanding. Al other users have paid for their storage water use for 1994,

[f the amouny shown on the enclosed billing is correct. [ would appreciaie vour remittance

as soon as possible. I vou have questions. pleass give me a call.
Sinceraly.

Mark Limbaueh, Watermaster

cor Dave Tuthill, IDWR
ShCIj,] H(.‘\'\'i'_ IJ—)\\’R
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WATER DISTRICT NO. 65
102 N, Main St.
Payette, Idaho 83661
Phone (208) 642-4463
Fax (208) 642-1042
E-mail wdist63 @ primenet.com

September 6. 1993
Dear Water User

[am in the process of finalizing the 1993 assessment billi ing. and 1t has come to myv
attention that vou still owe vour 1993 Water District assessment of $.50 per acre, It there
13 a problem with the accuracy of vour assessment, such as the acres are incorrect. please
recompute the assessment due by changing the number of acres vou are operating. The
figures | orginally used for calmhtmo vour assessment were based on the number of
acres filed on for vour water right, and if there is a diser epancy In those acres, the
information at the Idaho Department of Water Resources should be corrected.

Accordmg to [daho Code, vou should not be allowed to divert water until this assessment
18 paid: however. since this is the first vear the Water District has assessed for oper ational

expenses. [ have determined that we will work with all water users on the Pavette River
throughout this vear to accomplish the collection of this assessment,

if the amount shown on the enclosed billing is correct. I would appreciate vour remittance
ag soon as possible. If vou have questions. please give me a call,

Sincerely.

Mark Limbaugh. Watermaster

e Dave Tuthill. IDWR
Shervl Howe, IDWR




From: Mark Limbaugh To: Dave Tutnill Date: 9/6/95 Time: 10:15:26

WATER DISTRICT NO. 65
102 N. Main St
Payette, Idaho 83661
Phone (208) 642-4465
Fax (208) 642-1042
E-mail wdist63:.«¢ primenet.com

September 6. 1993
FENGTICE OF STORAGE WATER CHARGED*
Dear Water Usar

According to the program used 1o account for deliveries on the Pavette River, 1t hes come
o my attenticn that vour water right has been cut. and that you are currently bewng charged
for storage water from the Water Distric t\o 65 rental pool. Please note that vou must
make arrangements with me as soon as possible o secure adeguate storage water supplies
as may be necassary 1or vou to continus to use water from the Pavette River this season

The Water Distriet No. 63 rental pool was tormed to ensure the availability of storage
water 1o users, such as vourselves. to allow tor the season-long use of water from the
Pavette Raovar svsten, even after a user’s water right has been cut due 1o a lack of natural
Bow m the mver. The cost of rental water {rom the rental pool has [u. i set al a reasonable
$2.70 per acre foot (approxamately equal to a3 ofs diversion for a 24 hour pertod) tor m
basm use. AT s time, it appears there will be enough storage water avalable tirough the
rental poot 1o ezt the neads of all users on the Pavette.

Aiso, Fhave enclosed anotber Idaho Power consent forin for vou to sizn and mai back to
me. Ilns form must be in my office no later than November 1. 1995, t© ensure that vour
use tor the 1993 season 18 computed accurateiv, If vou have already sent me thus form.
plaase disregued tus request. ‘

Please contact me 2t vour earliest convenience. as the season is coming to a close rather
quicklhv. ook torward to visinng with vou mn the near future.

Sincerely

Mark Limbaneh, Watermaster

IWR

cor Shervl Howe, 11
IDWR

Dave utlnll
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